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October 5, 2009

Mr. Jorge Pereira

United Exterior Contracting, Inc.
1232 lvy Meadow Dr

Orlando, FL 32824

Dear Mr. Pereira:

The City of Orlando Certification Board has authorized me to present your company with the
enclosed Minority/Women Owned Business Enterprise Certificate. Please display it in a
prominent place at your business location.

This Certification is specifically for the approved line(s) of business specified and does not
automatically certify your company in any other commodity or service. Should you desire to
expand to a new area of business beyond that which certification was originally granted, a
new application must be submitted and approved by the board, utilizing the same criteria for
approval as your original application for certification.

You will be required to update your status by submitting a new City of Orlando MWBE Re-
certification Questionnaire/Affidavit, as required. However, if at any time the ownership,
control, location or minority status of your firm changes, the City of Orlando MBE Official
should be notified. (Re-certification should be requested thirty (30) days prior to the
expiration of this certification).

Please be advised that all M/WBE provisions of Chapter 57, Articles Il & IIl of the Code of
the City of Orlando must be maintained in order for your firm to retain its M/WBE
Certification status. Be advised that failure to maintain compliance with the above noted
requirements will result in termination of certification.

Sincerely,

—
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Kevin Walsh
MB’ Official
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